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Star Students Of The Month

Our WOW ticket winners from the Month
of December are Holly Leffler and Isla

Cooper. Congratulations! Your
instructors will present you wih your gifts

in class.

Congratulations to our December Star
Students of the Month, Elaine Backstone
and Karla Medina. We are very proud of
your hard work in your Jazz/Lyrical and

Jazz/Hip Hop classes. Keep it up!

Roseville Academy of Dance will be
closed December 20th - January 3rd for 
 Winter Break. Classes and regular office
hours will resume on Monday, January

4th. We hope you have a wonderful
break!
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Did you know that Roseville Academy of Dance  
is now an official mail center for letters to

Santa? We are! Santa told us that we have so
many nice children in and out of our studio on a

daily basis that he wanted to make sure they
had an easy way to contact him this year.

Simply drop off your letters to Santa’s mailbox
located in our main lobby by Saturday

December 19th. Don’t forget to include your full
name and address for Santa to return a letter

back to your dancer. If it’s easier, Santa’s elves
have made a template letter for your dancer to
fill out. You can find this template attached to
this months newsletter or email our studio to
have one sent to you via email. Simply print it

out, have your dancer write their letter, seal it in
an envelope, and drop it off. 

Join us Monday December 14th - Saturday
December 19th during the last 15 minutes of
your child’s regularly scheduled class time to
observe your child’s Winter Showcase routine

virtually via Zoom.

Although it is not required, we highly
encourage dancers to wear Winter/Holiday

themed attire and colors to class during
Showcase week (Santa Hats, Scarves,

Sweaters, etc.) If you wish to coordinate your
dancers outfit with their routine, please feel
free to give us a call, or send us an email to
ask us your dancer's routine name/theme.

We understand this year's Showcase is a bit
different than previous years, but nonetheless
we are so proud of your dancers' hard work in

class and we are looking forward to a
wonderful Winter Showcase Week ahead.

Please don’t forget to add these dates to your
calendar and to invite your friends/family. The
zoom link for your dancers performance will
be password protected, and will be sent out

the night before their performance day for you
via email. If you do not regularly receive

emails from us, or our Monthly Newsletter,
please feel free to confirm your email with us. 

For questions, or more information, please
contact the front desk. 

Thank you,
Ms. Cori & the Roseville Academy of Dance

Staff

Help us Decorate our Winter Tree
Each year we look forward to our RAD

Families helping us decorate our Winter
Tree. It is one of our favorite traditions to pull
out our ornaments year after year, and see

the ornaments from our students. If you wish
you may include a picture of your dancer, or

your dancers name on the ornaments. To
participate, please bring an ornament and
place it anywhere on our tree. We cannot

wait to see all our newest additions this year!
Our tree will officially make it's debut

at the studio on Friday, December 6th.

Santa's Mailbox Winter Showcase Week

Help us Decorate our
Winter Tree



“Weekly” Wednesday Emails – Sent out
on Wednesdays, sometimes weekly, by
email.
Monthly Newsletters – Posted on our
studio website, sent out by email on the
first Wednesday of each month, and
posted on our studio bulletin board.  
Studio Calendar – Posted on our studio
website.
Social Media Sites: Find us on
Facebook. Instagram, and Twitter. 

Tots & Tutu's

Did you know that we offer Referral
Discounts? For every friend you refer
this holiday, you can receive $25.00

off your next full month's tuition, when
you refer friend by January 31st and

free registration for your friend! 
*Discount will be applied to your

dancers account after registration is
complete.

Give the gift of dance this holiday season
with a studio gift certificate or private

lesson voucher. To pick up a gift
certificate, or purchase a private lesson
with your favorite instructor, please see

the front desk.

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is
"Winter Wonderland." Intro to Dance
classes and Creative Combo classes

will begin receiving their coloring pages
on Tuesday, December 1st through
Monday, November 7th. Certificate

week will take place Monday,
December 14th through - Saturday,

December 19th. 

Referral Discounts

Studio communication is key to your dancers
success at our studio. Please check the

following methods of communication when
possible:

Studio Communication Gift Certificates



Letter to Santa

Return Address:_____________________________
                          _____________________________

From: _________________________________

Dear Santa,


